
 Phone: 01626 365293  Email: allsaints@lapsw.org  www.allsaintsmarsh-lap.co.uk             

Twitter: @ASMLAP Facebook: www.facebook.com/allsaintsmarshLAP 

All Saints Marsh C of E Academy, Osborne Street, Newton Abbot, TQ12 2DJ 

 

 

                          Forde Class 
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‘Building Lifelong Foundations Together’ 

Attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s whole school attendance: 95.8%  

Last week’s whole school attendance: 94.1%  

 

RAG Rating 

 98% and above 

 96.1%- 97.9% 

 96% and below 

 

Our whole school attendance target is 96% 

Class  Weekly Attendance 

Forde 98% - Fantastic 

Courtenay  99% - Amazing  

Templar  90%  

Home Learning 

 

Please read 4x a 

week. 

 

Please see your 

child’s Home 

Learning book 

which comes home 

every Friday 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Well done to all the children for completing the Fun Run yesterday! I was 

so impressed with all of them for showing great perseverance and 

supporting each other. The Year 1 and 2 children had to battle the 

elements as the rain started coming down but the children didn’t let the 

bad weather stop them! In total Forde class ran 211 laps of the MUGA! 

As a school we raised over £600 for the PTFA – amazing! 

 

                                  

 

 

Star of the Week: 
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Ashton – for working 

so carefully in Maths 

and Literacy 

 

In Maths this week Year 1 and 2 have continued looking at subtraction 

and have found different methods and strategies to help us to subtract a 

number from another number. Reception children have been focusing on 

comparing quantities and using the language of ‘more’ and ‘fewer’. 

 

Nativity practice has started this week and you may have heard from your 

child which part they will be playing. I will send out the full cast list and 

lines that need to be learnt ASAP. Please do not worry about buying new 

things for costumes – we have got various bits and bobs at school that 

can be used.  

 

Just a quick reminder – please could we have all book bags in every 

Thursday so that books can be changed on Friday and Home Learning 

can be marked. Reception children should also bring in book bags so that 

they can change their Reading for Pleasure books. 

 

Have a great weekend, 

 

Mrs Perry-Bates and Miss Rippon 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM MR O’SULLIVAN 

 

We believe that…. 

 

We are stronger together…. 

We are thrilled to announce our victory in the Tesco Stronger 

Starts Campaign, securing a substantial £1500 grant for our 

Bagels for Breakfast initiative. This triumph is a testament to the 

unwavering support we've received from all of you. We extend 

heartfelt gratitude to everyone who contributed by placing tokens 

in the pots at Tesco. 

 

The Bagels for Breakfast scheme plays a pivotal role in ensuring 

that our children receive a nutritious start to their day. We firmly 

believe that a wholesome breakfast is the cornerstone of a 

successful learning journey, providing our children with the energy 

and focus needed for the day. A special mention must go to Mrs 

Webber in the office who led on the campaign and gave us the 

opportunity to win the funding.  

 

Once again, thank you to everyone who participated in the campaign enabling our children to continue to 

access breakfast at ASM. 
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Children In Need is on Friday 17th Nov. children are invited to wear something 
spotty and or colourful.  This year for Children in Need we are supporting the 
national Children in Need appeal and one close to our hearts. One of our 
colleagues is a member of the charity called ‘Coats4Kids’, the charity raises 
money and then donates money to school in the form of vouchers. Parents with 
vouchers are the able to purchase a brand new and warm, waterproof coat for 
their children, without the children knowing the voucher came from a charity. For 
more information please visit Home (coats4kids.org.uk) 
 

We all belong in our School Trust…. 

I’d like to again remind you about the Headteacher Commissioning Service at St. Paul's Church 

on Tuesday, November 14th, at 1:30 pm. Reverand Gareth will be taking the service and 

welcoming myself to school and church family officially. While different from our usual services, 

we welcome all parents who wish to celebrate this occasion with us to join us as part of the 

congregation.  

 

In removing barriers for all…. 

A heartfelt thank you for your incredible support during 

the 'Rags to Riches' campaign. Your generous 

contributions of 55 bags of clothes not only provide 

much-needed clothes to those in need but also 

contribute to the betterment of our school. We 

appreciate your dedication to making a positive impact. 

Special thanks to the PTFA for their outstanding efforts 

in organising this wonderful event. A grand total of 

£116.80 was raised!  

 

 

In realising the possible so that all children can flourish…. 

What an incredible effort from all of our children in this weeks fun run! Their enthusiasm was 

truly inspiring as they collectively ran over 10 

miles and raised an impressive £627. A big thank 

you to the parents for their generous donations 

and unwavering support, contributing to the 

success of this event. Together, we've created a 

wonderful sense of community and 

accomplishment for our children. Another huge 

thanks goes to the PTFA for ensuring this event 

was successful. 

 

Templar – 170 laps 

Court – 232 laps 

Forde 211 laps  
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

14th November 1.30pm Commissioning Service St Paul’s Church  

16th November - Grandparents Reading Afternoon  KS2 2.00 - 2.30pm KS1 2.30 - 3pm 

17th November - Children In Need 

29th November - Templar trip to Coombeshead to watch Panto 

30th November - Templar Bake Sale 

4th December - Templar Lantern Workshop at the Avenue Church 

5th December - PTFA Whole School Cinema Visit - Arthur Christmas 

6th December - School Christmas Meal and PTFA Xmas Fayre 

13th December - Lantern Parade - Newton Abbot Town Centre 

14th December - Nativity at St Pauls' Church 1.45 and PTFA Christmas Disco 

 

FAMILY SUPPORT 

 

The 2023 Winter HAF bookings are now open! If your 

child/children are entitled to Benefit Related Free School 

Meals then please see what schemes are available to 

you in your local area. 

https://www.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/haf-

map/ 
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COMMUNITY EVENTS  

 

 

 

Get Creative! 

We have been invited to enter a competition to design a Christmas baule…the winning design 

will receive a set of class ceramics to paint at school! (for next year!) 
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